December 6, 2011
David Thompson, P.E.

Thompson Engineering Consultants
P.O. Box 65760
Albuquerque, NM 87193
Re:
General Mills Trailer Addition, Conceptual Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 11-23-11 (C16/D002)

Dear Mr. Thompson,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-29-11, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Development for Building Permit action by the DRB.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986






Sincerely,







Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

Copy: e-mail
